From: @longcovidkids.org>

Sent: 04 August 2025 14:26
To: ; longcovidscot

Subject: Long Covid Scotland & Long Covid Kids Formal Resignation from the Long Covid

Strategic Network

Attachments: Formal Resignation from the Long Covid Strategic Network.pdf

Dear All,

Please accept this email as formal confirmation that Long Covid Scotland and Long Covid Kids are resigning from the NSS Long Covid Strategic Network, with immediate effect.

Our full joint resignation letter is attached for your records and has also now been shared with press under embargo for 00:01 Tuesday 5th August.

We regret that the ongoing failures in delivery, transparency, and engagement have made our continued participation untenable. Our priority remains advocating for children, young people, and adults living with Long Covid, and we will now focus our energy on initiatives that are aligned with genuine co-production and meaningful progress.

Kind regards,





Please note as a person living with Long Covid, I may not always be able to respond promptly as I work flexibly around my condition.

Please contact info@longcovidkids.org for general enquiries.

The information contained in this electronic mail may contain confidential or legally privileged information. It is for the intended recipient(s) only. Should you receive this message in error, please notify the sender by replying to this mail. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, distribution, reproduction, printing or reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. Whilst all care has been taken, Long Covid Kids will not be responsible for viruses introduced by this mail or attachments.

